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June 1 ) 2021 Harnett County Government Complex

307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

. Lillington, NC 27546
FabiamCunha

201 N Aiken Street

h: 910-893-7547
Fuquay-Varina, NC 27526 . ’

fax: 910-893-9371

Re: Status of Repair Permit for: 1434 Main Street Lillington, NC 27546

Mr. Cunha:

An attempt was made to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing a Repair Permit. The evaluation could
not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Use pink flags to mark property lines and irons that are
set by surveyor need to be visible.

2. Use orange flags to mark house corners ($25.00 fee incurred)
3. Directions not clear to property ($25.00 fee incurred)

4. Property needs only brush or vegetation removed

5. Driveway not shown on site plan

6. Backhoe pits required

X 7. Other- Onsite Evaluation showed older home recently remodeled with older tank in side yard.
Tank appeared structurally sound with no signs of failure. Tank had been pumped but no flagging in
septic area nor any signs of System Maintenance. Phone conversation revealed a plumber told him the
septic system was too old. Owner could not verify it had been reviewed by a septic contractor. Owner
advised system is to be reviewed by a septic contractor, report or documentation provided, and signs of
failure displayed in the field. Should owner want new system owner without showing or providing signs
of failure, a system relocation application and applicable fee will need to be filed with Harnett County
Central Permitting.

Repair: Should repair be required, a Duke Power ESMT runs right b/h SFD. Only front and side can be
used without power easement documentation crossing granted. Likely repair area will include pumping
across driveway to open area or clearing trees out in front yard.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed.
When completed please call 910-893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected, we will
then reschedule your property for evaluation.
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Andrew Currin, R.E.H.S.
Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health

Sincerely,
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